
 

You and your guests are cordially invited to join us for a 
Silvertips hockey game & financial workshop at Xfinity Arena 

in Everett compliments of Pacific Group Advisors 
6pm Wednesday November 15th  

Everett Silvertips vs. Prince Albert Raiders  

Food, Fun, and Hockey 
This is a great way for all attendees to meet other Boeing retirees, 

our clients, and friends, and enjoy a fun evening at the ice rink! 
RSVP REQUIRED   SEATS ARE LIMITED!  

Contact BLN Retiree Coordinators: Robert Reichle (robert_R_R52@yahoo.com) or 
Eric St Paul (ericstp52@gmail.com) 

 
 

Prior to the game we will have approximately 30 minutes of open discussion 
about how IRA and 401k funds can be used to pay for Long Term Care 

Insurance. This will be followed by a question and answer period. 
 

 

Please help us Support Hopelink 
In support of the Hopelink Food Drive, we will be collecting canned goods before the game. Your 

donation of two cans will be greatly appreciated! 
 

 

*All guests attending this event must meet the following criteria: Must be age 50 or older; cannot be a financial planner or advisor and must live in the 
Seattle/Tacoma Metro Area. 

Thank you for your continued interest and support. 
We look forward to seeing you and your guests 

  

Pacific Group Advisors | 800-993-9996| michael@pacificgroupadvisors.net| 
http://pacificgroupadvisors.net/ 

Advisory services through Retirement Wealth Advisors, Inc. (RWA), a SEC Registered Investment Advisor.  Pacific Group Advisors and RWA are not 
affiliated. This Email is being sent by or on behalf of a Registered Investment Advisor. It is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it 
is addressed. This communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, or confidential, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. 
If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate the Email or any part of it. If you have received 
this Email in error, please notify the sender immediately by Email or fax, and destroy all copies of this communication. Please be advised that you 
may conduct securities transactions only by speaking directly with your Investment Advisor Representative either by phone or in person. Requests 
for securities transactions via email will not be executed by Retirement Wealth Advisors, Inc. To help protect your privacy, we strongly suggest you 
avoid sending sensitive information, such as account numbers and social security numbers via Email.  Please be further advised that, pursuant to the 
Bank Secrecy Act, the USA PATRIOT ACT, and similar laws, any communication in this email is subject to regulatory, supervisory, and law 
enforcement review. 
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